
From: Christie Green-Schroeder  

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 1:46 PM 

Cc: Thyatiria Towns  

Subject: IPW Conference 

  

Good afternoon,  

I attended the IPW Conference and lunch on Monday to represent CDA's Customer Experience 

department.  

Please let me know if you need anything! 

 

 

Christie Green 

Assistant Commissioner - Customer Experience 

Chicago Department of Aviation  

 

 


